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Zelle Hofmann Announces Departure of San
Francisco Partner Francis Scarpulla

March 25, 2015

The law firm of Zelle Hofmann Voelbel & Mason announces that effective
March 21, 2015, Francis Scarpulla, a partner in its San Francisco office, will
withdraw from Zelle Hofmann to resume his previous practice at the Scarpulla
Law Firm, also in San Francisco.

"We would like to thank Fran for his years of hard work and dedication to client
service at Zelle Hofmann," said Kerry Brown, a member of the firm's Executive
Committee. "Fran has been an integral part of our unparalleled antitrust
practice. He and his team in San Francisco have recovered billions of dollars
for consumers, including last year’s landmark settlement with the
manufacturers of LCD flat panels, which was the largest ever consumer class
action settlement. We wish Fran the best of luck as he resumes the operation
of his own firm, and we look forward to partnering with him on existing and
future matters.”
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